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Time-keeping has been important throughout the history of humankind.  From predicting celestial events to navigation to coordinating activities, the need for precise time-keeping is becoming more and more important.  Advances in high data-rate communications, including telecom services, cable services, cellular services and more, as well as military, aerospace, and GPS applications, would not be possible without extremely precise and stable frequency sources.  Even the energy industry and other utilities benefit from high resolution, accurate time-keeping.  In fact, there is probably no area in any industry that is untouched by the ability to measure time with extremely small error.  
Since the middle of the 20th century, scientists have found ways to capitalize on quantum mechanical effects in certain atoms to produce extremely stable, very precise frequencies.  However, these original Atomic Clocks were very large.  We will discuss how scientists and engineers have worked steadily to improve the performance and decrease the size of atomic clocks.  Today these clocks provide timing references for the world over in all types of applications. We will discuss novel and better designs of Atomic Clocks which are the joint efforts of physicists, hardware and software engineers.
Undergraduate students hunting for internships are requested to bring a copy of their resume for immediate consideration
Date: Friday, March 2, 2012. Time: 3:30pm; 
Room: ECE Conference Room (Refreshments provided)
